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Cake Stall

Kulin Arts Day

Cross Country

Busy Bee

Dockers Shield

What a successful term it’s been! There’s been so much happening
outside the classroom, and it’s been great to see so many students
enjoying these extra-curricular activities. Last Thursday our Years 4-6
students participated in the inaugural Kulin Arts Day alongside students
from Hyden and Kondinin. Our students had the opportunity to
participate in Music, Rapping, Visual Arts and Dance workshops
facilitated by experienced artists. Thank you to Mrs Noble, Mrs Bailey and
Mrs Robertson for planning and organising this event for our students to
enjoy.

Thank you
Volunteers play an important role in our school community and that has
been evident in the past few weeks with people giving up their time to
bake for the Cake Stall, help out at the Busy Bee on Sunday and assist
with coaching, bus driving and supervision to enable our students to
participate in a variety of extra-curricular activities. The Kulin community
sets a wonderful example for our students, by showing them what it
means to give back, to support others, and to be an active part of a
community. It’s been fantastic to see our students getting involved and
giving up their own time to help out. There’s no doubt they’re learning
what it means to give back, and the next generation of volunteers is
already taking shape.

Reporting to Parents
Semester Two reports will be emailed home next Monday 30th June for
all students in Kindergarten to Year 10. A reminder that these reports will
look slightly different to align with the department’s recommendation.
Students will receive grades for all subject areas and a general
comment only. Our teachers are committed to providing ongoing
feedback regarding your child’s progress and should you have any
concerns please don’t hesitate to arrange a meeting. 



Semester Two - Staffing Update
At the commencement of next term, we welcome Mr Walker back into the
Principal’s position after taking some well-deserved long service leave. I will
resume my role as Deputy Principal and Mrs Smoker as our Learning
Support Coordinator. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs
Bradford who has been assisting with the Home Economics in the
secondary throughout Semester One. The successful Cake Stall over the
weekend showcased some of the amazing things she has been doing with
our High School students.

Finally, there’s been plenty of action in the paddock at recess and lunch,
with some very busy farmers at Kulin D.H.S getting their crops in the ground
and keeping a close eye on the skies for rain. Our junior primary students’
cropping program is carefully planned, recorded and tracked, and it’s been
wonderful to see the teamwork and problem solving that goes into making
it all happen. It’s a great reminder that learning doesn’t just happen in the
classroom. I can’t wait to hear how their crops go later in the year!

Once again, so many wonderful things happening across our school which
are featured throughout the newsletter. Enjoy your mid-term break and we
look forward to welcoming the students back to school on Monday 21st July.

Megan Syred
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KDHS STRIVE VALUES
Success, Thankful, Respect, Inspire, Vision & Endeavour
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Congratulations to these students who have been demonstrating our school values.

If your child is absent from school,
please notify us by any of the

following options:

Phone: 
6865 7300

Email:
kulin.dhs@education.wa.edu.au

Website: 
www.kulindhs.wa.edu.au

-Click on PARENTS then ABSENCE

How to report your
child’s absence
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https://www.kulindhs.wa.edu.au/page/26/Report-an-Absence


Kulin DHS was buzzing on Thursday the 19th of June as students from Hyden
Primary, Kondinin Primary and our own students from Year 4 to 10
participated in the inaugural Kulin Arts Day – a new, special day for our school
inspired by Mrs Bailey, Mrs Robertson and Mrs Noble.

The students enjoyed four arts-based workshops run by professional artists
who travelled from around the state to immerse our school in the Arts.
In the areas of Dance, Music, Drama and Visual Arts, we were fortunate to
have these exciting workshops:

· Music and Singing – Jaymie Turner
· Dance – Rachael Bott (Creative Moves)
· Visual Arts - Nyree-Jane Taylor (Furthermore Art)
· Raps and Poetry writing – Mark Lloyd (Marksman Lloyd)

Students from Years 4 to 6 across the three schools were combined into four
groups to participate in a circuit of workshops throughout the day. Songs
were written and sung, dances created and performed, music-inspired art was
painted and raps were written and performed. 

The creative process was in full swing and students finished the day with big
smiles, feeling inspired and having made connections with children from the
other schools.

In the afternoon, the Kulin high school students were offered a taster session
of their choice also run by the four artists. From all accounts, these sessions
were terrific and they encouraged our students to create artistically and use
art to express themselves.

Thank you to everyone who assisted us in making this fantastic day happen at
our school. We very much hope it will be the first of many.

Janine Noble, Erin Bailey, Alecia Robertson
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$929.45

PINK STUMPS DAY
DONATION TOTAL
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Our school was awash in a vibrant shade of pink on Friday, June
23rd, all in support of a meaningful cause—PINK STUMPS Day.
This wonderful charity aims to raise funds and awareness for

breast cancer. A huge congratulations to everyone involved, as we
collectively raised an impressive total of $929.45, which will go

directly to the McGrath Foundation.



6th June 2025

Faction Cross
Country

It was a glorious day at the Kulin Golf Club for our annual
Faction Cross Country Carnival. We thank the many
parents who volunteered to be a spotter on the day.
The students are to be commended on showing great
sportsman ship, perseverance and team spirit. Well done to
the Freebairn Flyers for winning the shield.
A special mention to Freebairn Flyer, Freyja D, who broke a
record in the Open Girls event.
Thank you to the Kulin Golf Club for allowing us to use your
course for the day.

Event Winners

Kulin Golf Club

Category
8 & Under Girl
8 & Under Boy
10 & Under Girl
10 & Under Boy
11 Yr & Yr 6 Girl
11 Yr & Yr 6 Boy
Open Girl
Open Boy

1st Place
Georgie B
Will B
Harper G
Parker M
Milla Rose D
Ben L
Freyja D
James K

2nd Place
Finlay R
Jack T
Macey R
Hamish W
Milla B
Jasyn J
Amy S
Sam M
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13th June 2025

29 students from Kulin District High School travelled to Bruce
Rock to proudly represent our school at the Interschool Cross
Country event. We faced competition from Bruce Rock,
Narembeen, Corrigin, St. Mary’s, and Merredin DHS.

Our team performed exceptionally well, and we extend a
special congratulations to siblings Freyja and Milla-Rose, who
were **record breakers** and medal winners on the day.

We are incredibly grateful to our parents and caregivers for
transporting the students and other families to the event.
Additionally, a heartfelt thank you to those who volunteered as
course officials; we truly appreciate your support.

Interschool
Cross 
Country

Bruce Rock

KDHS RESULTS - 2  OverallND

Girls 8 Yrs & Under  | 1 km
 3  Place - Georgie BRD

Girls 11 Yrs & Under | 2 km
Gold Medal - Milla Rose D
Record Broken: 9:05:59

Girls 13 Yrs & Under | 2 km
Gold Medal - Freyja D
Record Broken: 8:29:47

Boys 13 Yrs & Under | 2.5km 
4  Place - Sam Mth

Boys 13 Yrs & Over | 3km
3  Place - James Krd
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cake stall success

Our high school students have been busy
baking with the guidance of Mrs Steph
Bradford. Thanks to generous donations
from families, a delightful cake stall took
place on Saturday, June 21st, to raise
funds for the upcoming High School
Country Week camp in Term Three.

An impressive array of treats and
scrumptious delights were available for
our community to enjoy.

We extend our gratitude to everyone who
contributed by donating, baking, serving,
or purchasing a treat!

A total of $1476.00 was raised! What a
fantastic achievement!
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WEEK 9  At Kulin District High
School we are introducing a

sugestion box, this gives students
a chance to have their say in the

school. This will be checked
fortnightly and we will do our best

to action these ideas. We also
participated in Pink Stumps Day
by holding a sausage sizzle to
raise money for the McGrath

Foundation. Thank you everyone
who supported us. We are also

currently running a footy jumper
design competition where the

best designs from our school will
be sent to a state wide

competition to try and win a set of
footy jumpers for our school! By

Ned

Success 
Our new focus strive value is
success. At our school the
definition of success is always
try your best at everything you
do.

STRIVE VALUES

Week 9, Term 2

 
Why was Cinderella so bad
at soccer?
Because she ran away from the ball

Week 9
Library Activity
Wednesday
Week 10
Footy Jumper Designs
Due

Joke Corner

Up coming events
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On Sunday, June 22nd, a wonderful
turnout of volunteers eager to lend a

hand were on site at our school's
Busy Bee. 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to
all the parents and staff who

dedicated their Sunday to make this
event a success.

With so many helpers, we checked
off so many things.
Pruning our garden.
Clean out of sheds.

Preparing the K/PP Playground for
our new one.

Removed old play equipment.

A special thank you to the P&C for
organising the day and providing a

delicious sausage sizzle lunch.
  

Thanks to the Kulin Shire for their
assistance and use of equipment.

 
We appreciate the coffee van kids

for the delivery of hot drinks.

!

BUSY BEE THANKS!
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DOCKERSSHIELD
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On a chilly day filled with enthusiasm and sporting spirit, Kulin District High
School's Year 4-6 students set off to Narembeen for the annual Dockers Shield

event. This year, Kulin was proudly represented by three teams.
 Coaches Brad Miller, Grantly Mullan, and Brian Bowey led the teams

encouraging all to have go and to give it their best on the field. Their guidance
was complemented by the assistance of upper school students Chas and

James, who volunteered their time to coach and inspire their younger peers.
Despite the cold weather, spirits remained high throughout the day. The teams

from Kulin displayed wonderful sportsmanship, encouraging each other and
their opponents alike. Whether scoring goals or making strategic plays, every

participant contributed to making the event a memorable experience for all
involved.

Thanks to Mrs Rees and parents who attended the event to support KDHS.
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TERM PLANNERS ON WEBSITE

27  Juneth

Whole School Assembly
2.30pm Undercover Area

30  Juneth

Reports emailed to
parents/carers

30  June - 1  Julyth st

High School Specialist Program

4  Julyth

Free Dress Friday
      Thanks to Arthurs’s spin

on the strive wheel.
Last day of Term 2!!

5  July - 20  Julyth th

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS

Term 3 Begins 
Monday 21  Julyst

Welcome back Mr Walker!

A little shout out to parents- Anyone keen on helping

with Athletics training and /or special skills or interest in

a specific Athletic sport (relays, shot put, discus, triple

jump, long jump, team games etc) to please reach out to

me so we can arrange a time for them to come in and

help coach the students.

                           Please contact:

taryn.day@education.wa.edu.au  


